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With only 4 more dates to negotiate before our contract expires, we need all members 
to step up and show the County that we need a long-term contract that provides 
adequate staffing for public services and allows us to live and work here in Sonoma 
County!

We are holding a general membership meeting on January 24, 2019 from 5:30 – 
7:30pm to provide detailed information to members about exactly what is on the 
bargaining table and to let you know about critical upcoming actions.

In recent years, we have shown our commitment to stand up and fight for what is fair. 
This has not gone unnoticed by the County. Let’s continue to show them our strength 
and commitment to keeping this county strong! 

Stay informed. Don’t hesitate to reach out to your stewards or bargaining team 
members if you have questions. There are only 4 more bargaining sessions until 
contract expiration – the time is now! 

See you on the 24th! 

In Solidarity,

Your Bargaining Team

The Time to Act is Now!

January 24 5:30-7:30 pm
General Membership Meeting
Finley Center Auditorium
Dinner provided

February 1 6:30am
State of the County Breakfast
Rohnert Park Doubletree

February 5
Rally at the Board of Supervisors

Save The Dates For These Actions!

RSVP to the Member Resource Center: 1-877-687-1021


